Jason Woh

From: Cecylia Garbacz <cgarbacz@tssa.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 6:12 AM

To: Jason Woh

Subject: FW: CRN# 0C13711.5R1- Exemption in BC, SK, MB, QC

Good morning Jason,

Just to be clear. The exemption is related to CRN#0C13711.5R1.

Best regards,
Cecylia

From: Cecylia Garbacz

Sent: February 24, 2020 8:25 AM

To: Jason Woh <JWoh@valv.com>

Subject: FW: CRN# - Exemption in BC, SK, MB, QC

Dear Jason Woh,

Your product is exempt from registration in above provinces.

Please see below links for clarification of exempted fittings in the above mentioned provinces:

https://www.technicalsafetybc.ca/sites/default/files/exemption from registration requirements for category a b c

and g category fittings d-bp-2013-03.pdf
https://www.tsask.ca/codes-standards-compliance/fitting-design
http://www.firecomm.gov.mb.ca/docs/ofc its 17 001 fitting exemptions 4.pdf

http://legisquebec.gouv.gc.ca/en/showDoc/cr/B-1.1,%20r.%206.1?&digest

Regards,

Cecylia Garbacz | Administrative Assistant

Boilers and Pressure Vessels

345 Carlingview Drive

Toronto, Ontario MOW 6N9

Tel: +1-416-734-3328 | Fax: +1-416-231-6183 | E-Mail: cgarbacz@tssa.org

www.tssa.org

FCRO




This electronic message and any attached documents are intended only for the named recipients. This communication
from the Technical Standards and Safety Authority may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise
protected from disclosure and it must not be disclosed, copied, forwarded or distributed without authorization. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the original message.



